
MINUTES OF THE SULLY CITY COUNCIL 
 

SULLY, IOWA         MARCH 24, 2025 
 
 
 
The Sully City Council met in special session at 6:00 p.m., on March 24, 2025, in the Council Chambers 
with Mayor Ben Ahrens presiding.  The following Council Members were present: Dan Stouthammer, 
Mary Carol Cross, Justin Van Soelen, Tim LeCompte, and Jon Van Wyk. 
 
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX LEVY FOR FISCAL YEAR 2026: As published, 
a public hearing was held on Proposed Property Tax Levy for Fiscal Year 2026. No objections were filed 
or voiced; and Mayor Ahrens closed the hearing. 
 
Mayor Ahrens adjourned the meeting at 6:08 p.m. 
 


